Between The Monster And The Saint
Reflections On
Eventually, you will totally discover a other experience and attainment by
spending more cash. still when? do you take that you require to acquire those
every needs taking into consideration having significantly cash? Why dont you
attempt to get something basic in the beginning? Thats something that will lead
you to understand even more as regards the globe, experience, some places,
subsequently history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your totally own epoch to feign reviewing habit. in the midst of guides
you could enjoy now is between the monster and the saint reflections on below.

Reflections on the Human Condition Eric Hoffer 1973 This collection of
aphorisms and philosophical comment represents Eric Hoffer at his best. It
offers stunning insights that strike home with startling frequency, often most
uncomfortably; it has a fine unity, a well-defined theme. That some of the
statements invite argument and questioning is inevitable and stimulating. Here
is a book of the "wry epigram and the icy aphorism" which made his earlier
books so appealing and gained for him a wide audience.--Publisher description.
Aids to reflection in the formation of a manly character on the several grounds
of prudence, morality and religion Samuel Taylor Coleridge 1825
The Art of Living Alexander Nehamas 2000-03 In this wide-ranging, brilliantly
written account, Nehamas provides an incisive reevaluation of Socrates' place
in the Western philosophical tradition and shows the importance of Socrates for
Montaigne, Nietzsche, and Foucault.
Reflections on the Revolution in France ... The third edition Edmund Burke 1790
Looking In the Distance Richard Holloway 2009-09-25 Spirituality, like
morality, has historically been tied to religion – and yet it is possible for
one to exist without the other. In this meditative and highly personal account,
Richard Holloway considers the nature of the spiritual, and what it means to
live with the inevitability of death. Both celebration of the possibilities
that life affords and an examination of how doubts and fears too often
paralyse, especially as we age, Looking in the Distance is an inspiration, told
with the compassion and good humour characteristic of its author.
All the Light We Cannot See Anthony Doerr 2017-04-04 A cloth bag containing 20
paperback copies of the title that may also include a folder with sign out
sheets.
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The Literary Review 2007
The Song of the Bird Anthony De Mello 2016-07-05 "Every one of these stories is
about YOU." --Anthony de Mello Everyone loves stories; and in this book the
bestselling author of Sadhana: A Way to God shares 124 stories and parables
from a variety of traditions both ancient and modern. Each story resonates with
life lessons that can teach us inescapable truths about ourselves and our
world. De Mello's international acclaim rests on his unique approach to
contemplation and ability to heighten self-awareness and self-discovery. His is
a holistic approach, and in the words of one reviewer: "his mysticism cuts
across all times and peoples and is truly a universal invitation." The Song of
the Bird uses the familiar yet enduring medium of the story to illustrate
profound realities that bring us in touch with the problems and concerns of
daily life, as well as with our common spiritual quest. The aim is to develop
the art of tasting and feeling the message of each story to the point that we
are transformed. "Let the story speak to your heart, not to your brain," the
author directs. "This may make something of a mystic out of you." Enhanced by
lovely ink drawings, this is indeed a volume to treasure, to share, and to read
many times over, for it is everyone's best companion on the road to spiritual
growth.
Memoirs of an Ordinary Pastor D. A. Carson 2008-02-05 D. A. Carson's father was
a pioneering church-planter and pastor in Quebec. But still, an ordinary
pastor-except that he ministered during the decades that brought French Canada
from the brutal challenges of persecution and imprisonment for Baptist
ministers to spectacular growth and revival in the 1970s. It is a story, and an
era, that few in the English-speaking world know anything about. But through
Tom Carson's journals and written prayers, and the narrative and historical
background supplied by his son, readers will be given a firsthand account of
not only this trying time in North American church history, but of one pastor's
life and times, dreams and disappointments. With words that will ring true for
every person who has devoted themselves to the Lord's work, this unique book
serves to remind readers that though the sacrifices of serving God are great,
the sweetness of living a faithful, obedient life is greater still.
Henry Fielding Scott Robertson 2010 Literature and theology have long been
conversation partners. The great themes of human existence form the subject
matter of their shared discussion. However, comedic literature has often been
overlooked as a serious means to fostering such theological engagement. This
book seeks to rectify this imbalance. By examining selected works of the
eighteenth-century playwright and novelist Henry Fielding, we are shown that a
comedic world has much to say that is of true theological significance.
Recognizing the value of much traditional Fielding research, the author departs
from its inherent determinism which, he believes, stifles more fruitful
opportunities for interdisciplinary dialogue. Key to his desire to engage the
comedic in this conversation, he introduces the interpretative tool of
misplacement. By this is meant a continuous parting with the ineffable - the
perpetual recognition that in comedic writing there is always a fragile sense
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of the other. Setting Fielding's fiction alongside works of contemporary
philosophical theology and postmodern works of fiction, the author allows
common critical zones such as epistemology, ethics, mimesis, canonicity, and
revelation to be investigated. In all these areas, the novel, in Fielding's
hands, displays a powerful comic resonance with a less deterministic theology,
and subverts those assumed securities regarding the status of the individual in
the world before God. Ultimately, the book offers the challenge of recognizing
that the nature of the novel is inescapably theological and that theology
itself is, indeed, fictive.
Reflections on Life Alexis Carrel 2018-12-02 In this present volume, the author
of Man the Unknown makes clear why civilisation is on the edge of an abyss and
propounds three basic laws of nature in which, he believes, lies mankind’s only
salvation: Effects of Chemical Factors, Effects of Physical Factors, and
Effects of Physiological Habits.
Reflections Sarah Buxton 2020-11-30 Mirroring, doubling, imitation, parody,
intertextuality. The contributors to this volume — all postgraduate researchers
at the time of writing — engage with some of these familiar words to produce
articles that deal with the concept of “reflections” in literary and visual
culture. Ranging from Italian Golden Age theatre to contemporary French
literature and from Cuban film to German fiction, the twelve essays in this
volume provide a fresh look at Modern Language Studies, highlighting in
particular, the interdisciplinary nature of this field. On one level, the
volume speaks to those exploring Modern Language Studies for the first time,
for example, undergraduate students, who seek a greater understanding of the
dialogue between language and culture. However, the individual essays also have
the potential to attract experienced scholars either looking for new knowledge
on specialist subjects, or ways of approaching research in Modern Languages.
Through its central theme, Reflections: New Perspectives in Modern Languages
and Cultures makes some suggestions about the way forward for Modern Language
Studies.
Strangers to the City Michael Casey 2005 Michael Casey, a monk and scholar who
has been publishing his wise teachings on the Rule of St. Benedict for decades,
turns to the particular Benedictine values that he considers most urgent for
Christians to incorporate into their lives today. Eloquent and incisive, Casey
invites readers to accept that gospel living - seen in the light of the Rule involves accepting the challenge of being different from the secular culture
around us. He encourages readers to set clear goals and objectives, to be
honest about the practical ways in which priorities may have to change to meet
these goals, and to have the courage to implement these changes both daily and
for the future. Casey presents thoughtful reflections on the beliefs and values
of asceticism, silence, leisure, reading, chastity, and poverty - putting these
traditional Benedictine values into the context of modern life and the
spiritual aspirations of people today. Strangers to the City is a book for all
who are interested in learning more about the dynamics of spiritual growth from
the monastic experience.
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Understanding Peace Michael Allen Fox 2013-11-12 Understanding Peace: A
Comprehensive Introduction fills the need for an original, contemporary
examination of peace that is challenging, informative, and empowering. This
well-researched, fully documented, and highly accessible textbook moves beyond
fixation on war to highlight the human capacity for nonviolent cooperation in
everyday life and in conflict situations. After deconstructing numerous ideas
about war and explaining its heavy costs to humans, animals, and the
environment, discussion turns to evidence for the existence of peaceful
societies. Further topics include the role of nonviolence in history, the
nature of violence and aggression, and the theory and practice of nonviolence.
The book offers two new moral arguments against war, and concludes by defining
peace carefully from different angles and then describing conditions for
creating a culture of peace. Understanding Peace brings a fresh philosophical
perspective to discussions of peace, and also addresses down-to-earth issues
about effecting constructive change in a complex world. The particular strength
of Understanding Peace lies in its commitment to reflecting on and integrating
material from many fields of knowledge. This approach will appeal to a diverse
audience of students and scholars in peace studies, philosophy, and the social
sciences, as well as to general-interest readers.
The Four Gospels 2010-04-01 Encouraging the reading of the Bible as literature
rather than doctrine, the four central gospels are presented here in the beauty
of the Authorised King James Version, with four fresh, modern introductions.
The revelatory essays, by A.N. Wilson, Nick Cave, Richard Holloway and Blake
Morrison, were commissioned for the groundbreaking Pocket Canons series. They
offer piercing, moving and highly personal responses to the most influential
story of the last two thousand years: the life of Jesus Christ. Including: A.N.
Wilson on The Gospel According to Matthew Nick Cave on The Gospel According to
Mark Richard Holloway on The Gospel According to Luke Blake Morrison on The
Gospel According to John and the Authorised King James Version of all four
Gospels
Waiting for the Last Bus Richard Holloway 2018-03-01 Where do we go when we
die? Or is there nowhere to go? Is death something we can do or is it just
something that happens to us? Now in his ninth decade, former Bishop of
Edinburgh Richard Holloway has spent a lifetime at the bedsides of the dying,
guiding countless men and women towards peaceful deaths. In The Last Bus, he
presents a positive, meditative and profound exploration of the many important
lessons we can learn from death: facing up to the limitations of our bodies as
they falter, reflecting on our failings, and forgiving ourselves and others.
But in a modern world increasingly wary of acknowledging mortality, The Last
Bus is also a stirring plea to reacquaint ourselves with death. Facing and
welcoming death gives us the chance to think about not only the meaning of our
own life, but of life itself; and can mean the difference between ordinary
sorrow and unbearable regret at the end. Radical, joyful and moving, The Last
Bus is an invitation to reconsider life's greatest mystery by one of the most
important and beloved religious leaders of our time.
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Leaving Alexandria Richard Holloway 2020-03-05 This Sunday Times bestseller is
a memoir about faith and doubt, with a strong meditative and philosophical
heart
The Heart of Things Richard Holloway 2021-11-04 Richard Holloway is one of our
most beloved public thinkers. As Bishop of Edinburgh and Primus of the Scottish
Episcopal Church he put principle over Church policy to advocate for gay rights
and women in the priesthood. He never shied away from confronting his own
doubts and fears, whether questioning his own faith, or facing the
inevitability of death. Across numerous bestselling books he has been a radical
voice of compassion and realism, helping us navigate the hectic modern world.
Throughout his life Richard has turned to poets and writers to help answer the
big questions, and for solace and guidance in the face of life’s challenges.
Now in The Heart of Things he shares those poems and words which have been his
own guide, offered in the hope they will help us too. Here then are some lights
along life’s path, with thoughts and reflections on living well, death,
sadness, regret, sin, conflict and forgiveness. All interwoven with Richard’s
philosophical consideration of what they have meant to him. This is a book to
turn to for inspiration, guidance and comfort. It offers lessons from those
who, in Richard’s words, ‘know best how to listen and teach us to listen’, all
united by ‘the sensual appeal of words, the pain and pleasure they impart’. It
is a book to treasure.
Sophie's World Jostein Gaarder 2007-03-20 One day Sophie comes home from school
to find two questions in her mail: "Who are you?" and "Where does the world
come from?" Before she knows it she is enrolled in a correspondence course with
a mysterious philosopher. Thus begins Jostein Gaarder's unique novel, which is
not only a mystery, but also a complete and entertaining history of philosophy.
Stepping Out with the Sacred Val Webb 2010-09-30 >
My Life with the Saints (10th Anniversary Edition) James Martin 2016-09-01 One
of Publishers Weekly’s Best Books of the Year Winner of the Christopher Award
Winner of the Catholic Press Association Book Award WITTY, WRYLY HONEST, AND
ALWAYS ORIGINAL, My Life with the Saints is James Martin’s story of how his
life has been shaped by some surprising friends—the saints of the Catholic
Church. In his modern classic memoir, Martin introduces us to saints throughout
history—from St. Peter to Dorothy Day, St. Francis of Assisi to Mother
Teresa—and chronicles his lifelong friendships with them. Filled with
fascinating tales, Martin’s funny, vibrant, and stirring book invites readers
to discover how saints guide us throughout our earthly journeys and how they
help each of us find holiness in our own lives. Featuring a new chapter from
Martin, this tenth-anniversary edition of the best-selling memoir updates
readers about his life over the past ten years. In that time, he has been a New
York Times best-selling author, official chaplain of The Colbert Report, and a
welcome presence in the media whenever there’s a breaking Catholic news story.
But he has always remained recognizably himself. John L. Allen, Jr., the
acclaimed Catholic journalist, contributes a foreword that shows how Martin has
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become one of the wisest and most insightful voices of this era. “An
outstanding and often hilarious memoir.” —Publishers Weekly“One of the best
spiritual memoirs in years.” —Robert Ellsberg“Remarkably engaging.” —U.S.
Catholic“Martin’s final word is as Jungian as it is Catholic: God does not want
us to be Mother Teresa or Dorothy Day. God wants us to be most fully
ourselves.” —The Washington Post Book World
Memories, Dreams, Reflections C. G. Jung 2011-01-26 An eye-opening biography of
one of the most influential psychiatrists of the modern age, drawing from his
lectures, conversations, and own writings. In the spring of 1957, when he was
eighty-one years old, Carl Gustav Jung undertook the telling of his life story.
Memories, Dreams, Reflections is that book, composed of conversations with his
colleague and friend Aniela Jaffé, as well as chapters written in his own hand,
and other materials. Jung continued to work on the final stages of the
manuscript until shortly before his death on June 6, 1961, making this a
uniquely comprehensive reflection on a remarkable life. Fully corrected, this
edition also includes Jung's VII Sermones ad Mortuos.
Through The Force of The Spirit Eric Mayo 2015 This book will challenge long
held certainties and beliefs. It tells of the origins, evolutionary journey and
eventual destiny of the spiritual energy that is found within all forms of life
and throughout the cosmos. How does that energy manifest within us and other
life forms? Does it survive the death of the mortal shell? Is Gaia Theory
correct and our planet is, indeed, a living entity? Does our destiny lie beyond
our solar system? This book lays the foundation for a spiritual quest as it
examines these ideas and leads the reader towards the goal of cosmic
consciousness. Reading these pages will energise your spiritual mind and enable
you to walk towards the light of a true spiritual awakening.
Politics of Empathy Anthony M. Clohesy 2013-09-05 The Politics of Empathy
argues that empathy is a necessary condition for ethical subjectivity and the
emergence of a more compassionate world. One of the reasons empathy is
important is because it gives us a sense of what it is like to be someone else.
However, to understand its ethical significance we need to look elsewhere. This
book claims that empathy is ethically significant because, uniquely, it allows
us to reflect critically on the nature of our own lives and sense of identity.
More specifically, it allows us to reflect critically on the contingency,
finitude and violence that define existence. It is argued that, without this
critical reflection, a more ethical and democratic world cannot come into
being. Our challenge today therefore is to establish the social and political
conditions in which empathy can flourish. This will be a difficult task because
powerful political and cultural forces are reinforcing the divisions between us
rather than encouraging us to come together in a cosmopolitan community of
mutual recognition and solidarity. However, despite these limits, there is hope
for a brighter future. The book argues that this can only come about if the
Left accepts its responsibility to articulate the contours of a new politics of
internationalism and establish the foundations of a sustainable ethical
community in which strangers will be accepted unconditionally. This work will
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be of interest to students and scholars of political theory, multiculturalism
and international relations.
Matchmakers and Markets Yi-Cheng Zhang 2020-01-30 To understand the bewildering
complexities of consumer markets and financial markets, you'll need to look
beyond traditional textbooks. This book aims to better understanding of current
markets through studying the implications of living in an information age. It
examines the impacts that information has on how markets function, and presents
a novel market theory in which information takes centre stage when analyzing
how the economy functions and evolves. It depicts markets with three categories
of actors (consumers, businesses, and information intermediaries), and predicts
the growing importance of the role of information intermediaries, or
'matchmakers', as facilitators of transactions between consumers and
businesses. Matchmakers and Markets will guide readers to reflect on their own
role in the economy. It provides numerous scenarios and examples from the realworld economy, enabling readers to ask new questions and draw their own
conclusions. The aim of this book is to stimulate the reader's own thinking,
whether a consumer on the high street, or an investor on Wall Street, a policy
maker in the government armchair, or an entrepreneur dreaming to make the next
big thing in the world. This book will stir up discussion and debate as the
claims and conclusions move away from mainstream theories.
On Forgiveness Richard Holloway 2002 Explores the complexities of forgiveness
from a personal and political perspective, conveying the author's belief that
religion has offered many of the best stories and metaphors for understanding
the act of forgiveness and how it can relate to current events. Original.
Stories We Tell Ourselves Richard Holloway 2020-07-16 Throughout history we
have told ourselves stories to try and make sense of our place in the universe.
Richard Holloway takes us on a personal, scientific and philosophical journey
to explore what he believes the answers to the biggest of questions are. He
examines what we know about the universe into which we are propelled at birth
and from which we are expelled at death, the stories we have told about where
we come from, and the stories we tell to get through this muddling experience
of life. Thought-provoking, revelatory, compassionate and playful, Stories We
Tell Ourselves is a personal reckoning with life’s mysteries by one of the most
important and beloved thinkers of our time.
The Horrid Looking Glass: Reflections on Monstrosity 2020-09-25 From the
fictional world of vampires, zombies, and invaders from other worlds, to the
very real world of revolutionary France and in between, the nature of the
monster encompasses the very quality that makes them so believable - that which
we perceive as 'other'. While there is a commonality in this otherness, the
monster lurking in the shadows, concealed in darkness or conjured with a few
lines from a horror novel suggests the monster as one onto which we are free to
project the most distorted and un-human features. In each chapter of this
volume, you will discover that the way in which we project what is monstrous is
not a singular other but is in fact a part of our own self-identity. The
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greatest horror of the monster is not that it stands apart, but that once we
pull it from the shadow of our own projected imagination we discover that that
the monster we fear is also bound to our own mirror image. To look at the
monster, to name that which must never be named, is to look upon a reflection
and embrace a part of our nature we do not wish to see.
Margaret's Monsters Michael E. Heyes 2019-12-18 St. Margaret of Antioch was one
of the most popular saints in medieval England and, throughout the Middle Ages,
the various Lives of St. Margaret functioned as a blueprint for a virginal life
and supernatural assistance to pregnant women during the dangerous process of
labor. In her narrative, Margaret is accosted by various demons and, having
defeated each monster in turn, she is taken to the place of her martyrdom where
she prays for supernatural boons for her adherents. This book argues that
Margaret’s monsters are a key element in understanding Margaret’s importance to
her adherents, specifically how the sexual identities of her adherents were
constructed and maintained. More broadly, this study offers three major
contributions to the field of medieval studies: first, it argues for the
utility of a diachronic analysis of Saints’ Lives literature in a field
dominated by synchronic analyses; second, this diachronic analysis is important
to interpreting the intertext of Saints’ Lives, not only between different
Lives but also different versions of the same Life; and third, the approach
further suggests that the most valuable socio-cultural information in
hagiographic literature is found in the auxiliary characters and not in the
figure of the saint him/herself.
Godless Morality Richard Holloway 2000-05-04 The use of God in any moral debate
is so problematic as to be almost worthless. We can argue whether this or that
alleged claim emanated from God, but surely it is better to leave God out of
the argument altogether and find strong human reasons for supporting the
systems that we advocate. Godless Morality is a refreshing, courageous and
human-centred justification for contemporary morality.
A Little History of Religion Richard Holloway 2016-01-01 For curious readers
young and old, a rich and colorful history of religion from humanity's earliest
days to our own contentious times In an era of hardening religious attitudes
and explosive religious violence, this book offers a welcome antidote. Richard
Holloway retells the entire history of religion--from the dawn of religious
belief to the twenty-first century--with deepest respect and a keen commitment
to accuracy. Writing for those with faith and those without, and especially for
young readers, he encourages curiosity and tolerance, accentuates nuance and
mystery, and calmly restores a sense of the value of faith. Ranging far beyond
the major world religions of Judaism, Islam, Christianity, Buddhism, and
Hinduism, Holloway also examines where religious belief comes from, the search
for meaning throughout history, today's fascinations with Scientology and
creationism, religiously motivated violence, hostilities between religious
people and secularists, and more. Holloway proves an empathic yet discerning
guide to the enduring significance of faith and its power from ancient times to
our own.
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The British National Bibliography Arthur James Wells 2009
Violence Slavoj Zizek 2008-07-22 A philosopher and cultural critic discusses
the diverse ways in which violence is perceived and misperceived in the world,
addressing such provocative issues as whether or not capitalism, or even
civilization, causes more violence than it prevents, and the inherent violence
of globalization, fundamentalism, and language. Original. 30,000 first
printing.
Bond On Bond Sir Roger Moore 2013-09-17 The Bond movies remain the longest
continually running film series in movie history. As the over 1 billion dollar
worldwide take of last year’s Skyfall showed, James Bond remains an iconic and
beloved franchise. While there have been other actors that have taken on the
coveted role of James Bond, one of the most renowned and beloved 007s, is the
charming and charismatic Sir Roger Moore. To celebrate these films and their
cultural heritage, Roger Moore has written a book that features all the Bond
movies, along with a wonderfully witty account of his own involvement in them.
From the girls to the villains, the cars to the cocktails, the gadgets,
locations and everything else, this beautiful book is illustrated with hundreds
of iconic images from all the films plus many previously unseen photos from the
Bond archive. This is the ultimate James Bond book, written by the ultimate
insider, with all the affection and good humor Moore brought to the role. It is
the perfect gift for all fans of these much loved films
Nathaniel Brandens Self-Esteem Every Day Nathaniel Branden 1998-04-07 Focuses
on building greater self-esteem and spirituality, with practical suggestions on
techniques for bringing satisfaction and joy into one's everyday life
Looking in the Distance Richard Holloway 2005 Looking In The Distance
celebrates the possibilities that life affords whilst examining how doubts and
fears too often paralyse people, especially as they get older. It is a highly
personal and meditative work that will inspire whoever reads it, helping us to
better understand the different ways in which the human search for wholeness
and healing can be approached.As with all his books, Richard Holloway peppers
his lively prose with an eclectic selection of writings from poets,
philosophers and novelists from around the world and across the centuries. The
resulting book presents a brilliantly argued thesis that is both challenging
and empowering. Looking In The Distance is accessible, funny, serious,
hopefully and heartfelt - a book that will change your life.
Claude Chabrol's Aesthetics of Opacity Catherine Dousteyssier-Khoze 2018-05-31
Examines how Cold War films depicted pertinent issues of American social class
and gender
Thinking of Questions Peter Limm 2015-09-23 This is not a conventional book. It
is designed to stimulate and challenge all people who are curious to find out
about the world they inhabit and their place within it. It does this by
suggesting questions and lines of questioning on a wide range of topics. The
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book does not provide answers or model arguments but prompts people to create
their own questions and a reading log or journal. To this end, almost all
questions have a list of books or articles to provide a starter for stimulating
further reading. Once you start, you will be hooked! Never stop questioning.
Life of St. Anthony of Egypt St Athanasius of Alexandria 2018-08-27 The
biographic text of St. Anthony is presented complete in this edition for the
reader's absorption and contemplation. First published in the 4th century A.D.,
Anthony the Great's biography was authored by Christian Saint Athanasius of
Alexandria. Since its release, the book has helped spread the beliefs,
practices and arduous faith of Anthony the Great. A significant progenitor of
the monastic tradition, Saint Anthony lived an ascetic lifestyle in the arid
lands of Egypt. Although not the earliest of religious figures committed to
this tradition, through actions and preaching Anthony helped popularise and
spread principles that would contribute heavily to the establishment of
Christian monasteries in Europe and beyond. One event in St. Anthony's life was
his encounter with the supernatural in the remote Egyptian desert. This
occurrence, where the otherworldly presence tried to tempt him from his spartan
philosophy of living, is much recreated in Western art and literature.
Between The Monster And The Saint Richard Holloway 2008-08-21 Being human isn’t
easy. We might think that consciousness and free will give us control over our
lives but our minds are unpredictable places. We are susceptible to forces we
don’t understand. We are capable of inflicting immense cruelty on one another
and yet we also have the capacity to be tender, to empathise, to feel. In his
thought-provoking new book Richard Holloway holds a mirror up to the human
condition. By drawing on a colourful and eclectic selection of writings from
history, philosophy, science, poetry, theology and literature, Holloway shows
us how we can stand up to the seductive power of the monster and draw closer to
the fierce challenge of the saint.
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